
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

To:  Honorable Mayor Bartus and City Councilmembers  
 
Through:           Chuck Lindsey, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  August 13, 2019 
 
Re:  July Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $56,641 in total revenue during the month of July.  
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Occupancy: July’s average daily occupancy was 56%.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 35 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 8 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 0 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 43 
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Derelict Vessels:  Patti Childress, from the Code Department, is working with the City Marina to resolve 
issues with wet stored and derelict vessels in the managed anchorage area. 
 
News: We are applying for the CVA grant to continue our pumpout program. The hurricane preparedness 
seminar went off without a hitch as there was a great turnout from both the Marina community and the general 
public.  The Marina installed an updated version of Quickbooks to better track our income and expenses. 
 
Projects:  The annual painting of the bathroom and showers in addition to updating the bathhouse locks.  
 

 
 
   

 
 

 
 
 
          
 
 
   
 
   

 
 
     
 

 

 
 

 

 
 


